
 
 
 

 
North Elementary School  

Weekly Memo for Parents 

August 26, 2019 
 

Weekly Social Emotional Focus: Being Respectful 

This week, we will be talking to students about the importance of being respectful. We will 

learn how to be good listeners both at school and at home, helping one another, and taking 

time to understand how others feel. The mini lessons in classrooms focus on using friendly 

words, saying please, and thank you.  

 

 

Student insurance information was sent home last week. Please check your child’s take home 

folder in their binder if you did not receive it! 

 

Additionally, Parent-Student-Teacher Compact was sent home as well. Please carefully read 

this important document with your child, and return to school by Friday of this week! A copy 

of the compact is also available in your child’s agenda. 

 

Monday, August 26 

● Gifted classes start today 



 
● Be on the lookout for the following information in your student’s take home folder: 

○ Student Code of Conduct - please complete and return the Notice of Receipt 

(page 53) by Friday, August 30 

○ Chromebook insurance form - if you choose to purchase optional insurance for 

your child’s Chromebook at school, please return this form and a check for $20 

by Friday, August 30 

○ Healthy Schools newsletter with flu vaccine information 

 

 

 

Tuesday, August 27  

Parents Informational Meeting: Safety First!  

5-6 PM in our Media Center 

 

Parents are invited to come and meet with Dr. Robinson and Mrs. Shirley and learn more 

about our school’s non-academic focus areas - safety and mental health support. We will talk 

about the new safety initiatives as well as how we use our Social Emotional curriculum Second 

Step to promote culture of connectedness. We have promised to give 5 Tiger Paws to students 

who attend! 

 

Wednesday, August 28 

We are excited to see our district partner with DeliverEd to assist us in strategic planning. We 

need two families to represent NES at the initial planning meeting at the district office from 9 

AM-10AM. If you can get away from work and would like to represent us, please e-mail Dr. 

Robinson this weekend at ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us​. Thank you for taking an active role in 

education! 

 

 

Friday, August 30 

College T-shirt Day - wear your favorite college T-shirt! 

 

Assessment Information 
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August 12 - 30 iReady Diagnostic Assessment (grades 1-5) 

August 12 - September 24 Florida Kindergarten Readiness Screening (FLKRS) at NES will take 

place this week! 

September 3 - 20 iReady Diagnostic Assessment for KG  

Performance Matters Science Assessment (grades 3-6) 

 

Upcoming Dates 

September 2 Labor Day - No School 

September 3 Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) Meeting 6 PM in the Media 

Center 

September 11 Progress Report Day 

September 12 APTT - 1st grade 7:45 AM 

Early Release Day 

School Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting 5-6 PM in the Media 

Center 

September 13 No School - Teacher Work Day 

September 19 APTT - 2nd grade 7:45 AM 

September 25 Dads Take Your Child to School Day 

September 26 APTT - 3rd grade 7:45 AM 

 

School Advisory Committee Update 

Thank you for all the help in recruiting for our School Advisory Committee! The following 

voting members will be representing NES SAC this year: 

Tuuli Robinson (Principal), Marlene Gonzalez (Teacher), Rosa Velasquez (Support Staff), April 

Butler (Parent), Brynne Talas (Parent), Laquan Ridley (Parent), Joe Suarez (Community 

Member).  

 
Reports ​concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or 
criminal activities, or the threat of these activities, can be made to 
appropriate public safety agencies and school officials using the 
following link: 
https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html 
 

 

Let’s make this a great week! 

 Go Tigers! 

 

Dr. Tuuli Robinson 

Principal of North Elementary School 

 

Phone: (863) 462-5100 

E-mail:  ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us 
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